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Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2023 2:12 PM

To: arode@ledyard.net

Cc: Roxanne Maher; jhartling@ledyard.net

Subject: Members on the Permanent Municipal Building Committee

Attachments: ORD-#100-015-An Ordinance Establishing Permanent Municipal Building Committee for

the Town of Leydard-2019-09-25-Highlighted.pdf

Good Afternoon Chairman Rode,

Congratulations on your election as Board of Education Chairman!

With Ms. DiPalma-Herb and Mr. Munger not seeing re-election to the Board of Education their
term as Temporary Members on the Permanent Municipal Building Committee has come to an
end.

In accordance with Ordinance #100-015 “An Ordinance Establishing A Permanent Municipal
Building Committee for the Town of Ledyard” (Section 3)

“Temporary Members: For each municipal project, up to two (2) temporary members who are
a member or representative of the Proposing Body shall be appointed by the Town Council.
For Board of Education projects, at least one temporary member shall be a Board of Education
member. Temporary members shall have the right to vote on the activities of the Permanent
Municipal Building Committee only with respect to the particular project for which such
members were appointed.” (please see attached)

Please forward the names of two individuals that the Board of Education would like to
represent their interest regarding the School Projects to the Town Council for consideration
and appointment.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (860) 910-9918.

I look forward to working with you.

Respectfully,

S. Naomi Rodriguez, Chairman
Ledyard Town Council


